
 

 

 
We invite you to attend the IOF Regionals – 3rd Asia-Pacific Osteoporosis Meeting in Kuala 
Lumpur, Malaysia, expected to be the major bone event within the region in 2012.  
 
Organized by the International Osteoporosis Foundation (IOF) in partnership with: 

• Malaysian Osteoporosis Society (MOS)  
• Osteoporosis Awareness Society of Kuala Lumpur (OASKL) 

Abstracts and Programme 
Accepted abstracts of the Meeting will be published as a supplement to Osteoporosis 
International. IOF has adopted a long term plan for the development of Regional Programmes, 
including regional scientific meetings. The Asia-Pacific region is the largest growth market in 
the world in the bone field. 
 
->Abstract deadline is August 10, 2012 
 
We look forward to announcing an exciting scientific programme of interest to a broad range of 
physicians and health professionals. The focus of the Meeting will be on the clinical treatment of 
osteoporosis and current topics of specific relevance to the region. 
 
Given the growing burden of osteoporosis in the Asia-Pacific Region, we expect that there will 
be great interest from participants and key opinion leaders across the region. We hope to 
welcome you to Kuala Lumpur! 
 
If you would like to be placed on the mailing list to receive further information  
click here and send us your email address and name of country. 
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